Request for Confidentiality Letter — FCC

27 April, 2022

EL168966
0713-EX-ST-2022

To whom it may concer,

We hereby respectfully reqeust that under the provision of 47 CFR 0.459 and 0.457(d)
the document listed below and attached with this application for frequency support be
provided with confidential status.

e (Gov description confidential.pdf

Any exihibit / information for which we have requested confidentiality, but which may not
be accorded such treatment by the FCC, should be returned to us.

The document listed above contain trade secrets that are treated as confidental by us.
Substantial competitive harm to us could result should they be made available to the
public.

Sincerely,

‘ﬁaj P

Kara R. Curtis

Spectrum Manager :
INTEGRATED MISSION SYSTEMS/ L3HARRIS TECHNOLOGIES
t+1 903 457 3544

L3Harris.com / Kara.R.Curtis@L3Harris.com

10001 Jack Finney Blvd CBN 179 / Greenville, TX 75402 / USA
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